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This Week... 
 

This week has been a strange week in school but we have 
tried to carry on as normal as much as possible! 
 
The children have continued to access English and Maths 
lessons as well as R.E. and Worship, Physical Activity and 
Creative Learning.  I have not been at school all week so a 
BIG BIG thank you to Miss Watson who has been holding 
the fort.  
 
As the children leave school on Friday I send love and 
prayers to them all and all their families – I want them to 
know they are loved and cared for so much and I will miss 
teaching them every day.  I am praying for all members of 
our wonderful school family and I look forward to us all 
being reunited once this is over.    

Learning at Home… 
The main thing the children need at this time is 
reassurance and calm…when you are ready, 
there is information on the Class 5 Area to 
support them in learning at home.  
 
Please refer to the ‘Continuation of Learning Plan’ 
which is full of ideas for Learning that children can 
assess at home while school is closed. 
 
There is also some additional useful documents in 
our Class Area such as a ‘Support for Home 
Learning Document’ from LCC. 
 
The will also bring home a ‘Home Learning’ Pack 
with various activities, an exercise book and 
equipment they need.  If your child is currently off 
school, you will be able to collect this at a later 
date.  
 
 

Don’t Forget 
 

 During the time of ‘School Closure’ please check our website regularly for updates.  

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Miss Morris  


